100 days of Kindergarten
Dear families,
Next term we will celebrate 100 days of Kindergarten. To celebrate this occasion, we are having a special day at school on Tuesday 29 July 2025 (Term 3 Week 3) where students will be participating in activities with the theme of 100. We would also like kindergarten students to come to school dressed as 100-year-old people. A costume does not need to be purchased and items from home can be used. Here are some ideas:

Dress like you are 100 years old
 Grey hair                                                                  Robe
 Hair curlers                                                          Bow tie
 Glasses                                      Grey beard/moustache 
 Shawl                                                   Knee high socks








For safety reasons, please ensure your child wears school appropriate shoes and clothes that covers their shoulders (no singlets). Thank you for helping us share your child’s 100th day of Kindergarten!
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Kindergarten Teachers
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